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Memorandum 
To: City Council 
From: Councilor Lisle Baker 
Date: August 3, 2018 
Subject: Proposed Shared Parking – preparing for our meeting on August 13  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 Colleagues, 

During July I met twice with Mr. Heath and others in the Planning Department to discuss 
how this shared parking program might work and the zoning ordinance amendment before the 
Council for vote on August 13. I then followed up yesterday with a memo of specific questions 
and ordinance language suggestions for their consideration. I also informed the ZAP Committee 
Chair as well as the Council leadership.  

My questions involve such issues as customer and employee preference, administration 
and enforcement, scale and eligible sites, parking meter revenue and traffic impacts, and the 
annual reevaluation involved.  

As many of us are on vacation (including me) this week and next, I hope to have a 
response to my questions in time for next Friday’s packet. My hope is that this work will 
expedite our discussion and vote on the 13th.   

Please contact me individually if you have any questions, and I hope you are enjoying the 
summer break.  

- Lisle
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